
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

County of St. Paul 

5015 – 49 Avenue 

St. Paul, AB. 

T0A 3A4 

Attention: Tim Mahdiuk 

 

August 2, 2019 

 

Re: Alberta’s Iron Horse Trail CFEP Application 

 

Dear Tim, 

 

Riverland Recreational Trail Society (RRTS) is applying for a CFEP grant to further 

develop the Abilene Junction rest stop on Alberta’s Iron Horse Trail.  

The project includes: 

- Delivery and installation of an old CN boiler that was donated by Councilor Dale 

Hedrick.  

- Construction of a 10’ X 20” wooden shelter with a tin roof. 

- Construction and delivery of 10 picnic tables for this site, Ashmont and Owlseye. 

- Purchase, setup and installation of one SpyPoint Infrared Trail Camera. 

- Purchase and installation of 6 interpretative signs. 

 

We would like to ask the County of St. Paul for a letter of support for this project and 

CFEP application. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please give me a call or email. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Marvin Bjornstad 

President 

Riverland Recreational Trail Society 

  Riverland Recreational Trail Society 
   Box 874   St. Paul, Alberta   T0A 3A0 
   Phone: (780) 645-2913   Fax: (780) 645-5790 
   Toll Free: (877) 645-4521 
   Email: info@ironhorsetrail.ca       
   Website: www.ironhorsetrail.ca 
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